
 

 

August 2015 
 
Re: Early Years Cubs Learning Journal: Tapestry 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
All children attending BISS Early Years Cubs will have a personal on-line Learning Journal, documenting their 
experiences and development during their time with us. By logging on with a secure username and password you 
will be able to view photographs, observations and videos of your child. You will even receive an email telling you 
when a new observation or piece of work is available for you to view. This will enable you to follow your child’s 
individual progress closely and allow you to talk with your child about their achievements and experiences. 
Access is easy and you will be able to view their online journals in school, at home and when visiting family and 
friends around the world. 
 
In order for your child’s Learning Journal to be created, please provide the e-mail address you would like us to use 
when setting up your account. It will be via this email address that you will have access to your child’s work. 
 
If you have any questions or queries about the Tapestry system please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class 
teacher or myself via email at e-peacock@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Liz Peacock 
Head of Early Years Cubs 
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REPLY SLIP: Early Years Cubs Learning Journals – Tapestry System 
 
Please return the completed slip to your child’s class teacher. 
 
First name   …………………………………………………. Family name    …………………………………… 
 
Class/Form   …………………….. Class/Form teacher   …………………………………………………………….. 
 
Email address   ……………………………………………… Phone number   …………………………………. 
 
Signature   ………………………………………………………………… Date   ………………………………….. 


